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Welfare Team 

Education and Student Support Dept. 

E-Mail: kousei.adm@gs.mail.u-tokyo.ac.jp 

 

10th May, 2017 

To All students, faculty and staff of The University of Tokyo 

 

Temporary closure of the Co-op Refectory “Chuo Shokudo” 
for Renovation 

 

As part of the University of Tokyo’s140th Anniversary commemorative project, the 

Co-op Refectory ”Chuo Shokudo” will be completely renovated and as such be 

closed over a period for renovation work. Newly refurbished and unprecedented 

“Chuo Shokudo” will have a cafeteria, buffet, live kitchen and café with new and 

plentiful menus. The layout of the hall will be renewed, providing a comfortable 

environment for students, faculty and staff can stay and relax. 

We apologize for any inconvenience that you may experience during the 

renovation work, but we would like to thank you for your kind understanding and 

cooperation. 

■Closure period■ 

Friday, 4th August 2017 to Saturday, 31st March 2018 
 

■Measures taken to cover lunch during the closure period■ 

(1) Boxed lunches “Bento” will be on sale during weekday lunch time 

Location: in front of The Co-op Refectory “Icho-Metro Shokudo” and in the first floor 

lobby of the Co-op Refectory “Daini Shokudo”. 

Sales at the Co-op Store 2, Akamon Shop and the Nogakubu Store will also be 

increased. 

 

"Empty container collection box" for the Co-op’s lunch boxes will be placed in 
multiple locations during the closure period. We kindly request your 
cooperation in returning and reuse of the containers. (We will provide 
information on where you can eat and drink around the Yasuda Auditorium 
separately.) 

 

(2) Extension of business hours of the other stores 
The Co-op Refectory “Icho-Metro Shokudo”    Weekday 11:00 ~ 21:00 

The Co-op Refectory “Daini Shokudo”          Weekday 08:00 ~ 20:00 

 (For details, please visit the website of the University of Tokyo Cooperative.) 


